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It has been found necessary to test some 
of the vet,e tables and other materials from 
Yellowknife at,,airi. Five sa:iples of ve.`,etables 
may be expected around the last week of July. 
Another five sa.aples .Play be expected in several 
months' time. 

We would again appreciate your assistance 
in de termirii n.6 the arsenic content of this material, 
and ould like to express our appreciation for the 
past help you have given us in this matter. 
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